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October 12, 2022

Dear Residents of Bolton, Lancaster and Stow,

Last evening the architects from Kaestle, Boos Associates and the project managers from Skanska presented
conceptual design options for a new Nashoba Regional High School to our community. A recording. On
October 18, 2022 the school building committee will make a recommendation for the preferred concept to the
Nashoba Regional School Committee. The committee members are soliciting feedback from the community
on the design options. This is your opportunity to offer input.

You can provide your thoughts on the design options by watching the meeting at the web link
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1CZSFloESzA and then completing the feedback form. The feedback form
will remain open until 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, October 18, 2022. School Building Committee members and the
Nashoba Regional School Committee have access to the community responses. Your engagement is the
preferred design is an important step in ultimately bringing a state of the art high school to our community.

Sincerely,

Kirk Downing

Ann Marie Stoica, Director of Human Resources • Rob Frieswick, Director of Facilities
Joan DeAngelis, Director of Pupil Personnel Services • Tania Rich, Director of Athletics

Patricia Marone, Director of Business and Operations • Ross Mulkerin, Interim Director of Business and Operations
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